
                                                                         

      CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT 
Dear Parents/Carers          11th November 2016 
 
I am sure you are looking forward to our Christmas concert.  The children and teachers have spent many hours 
rehearsing these concerts which form part of the music curriculum and have been planned to develop the children’s 
singing skills. 
 
This year the carol concerts are being held in the school hall.  They have been split between the lower and upper 
phase and the children will be performing on three occasions.  Please see the details below: 
 
Wednesday 14th December 2016 
9.15am Carol concert for the lower school (Years 3 and 4) 
1.45pm Carol concert for the upper school (Years 5 and 6) 
7.00-8.00pm Carol concert for the lower school 
 
Thursday 15th December 2016 
9.15am Carol concert for the upper school 
1.45pm Carol concert for the lower school 
7.00-8.00pm Carol concert for the upper school 
 
Children attending the evening concerts can wear their own clothes, including anything festive such as jumpers, 
hats or antlers!  The children will need to be at school by 6.45pm and if you are not attending the carol concert 
your child will be ready for collection at approximately 8.00pm.  No child will be released from school without an 
adult. 
 
To ensure all parents/carers have the opportunity to see their child perform we can only offer two tickers per 
child over the three performances (e.g. one ticket at 9.15am and one at 7.00pm or two tickets at 1.45pm).  In 
order to book your seat, please complete the form below and return it to the school office.  Tickets will be given 
on a first come first served basis.  If additional tickets are available for any of the performances we will notify you 
via Parentmail, this will also be on a first come first served basis. 
 
Miss J Stuckey 
Music Co-ordinator 

CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT 
ORDER FORM 

 
Name of child ……………………………………………………………..…………………… Class …………………………………………………………………… 
I wish to order the following tickets (maximum of two per child): 
 
Lower School (Years 3 and 4) 
Wednesday 14th December 2016 at 9.15am                 (number of tickets) 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 at 7.00pm             (number of tickets) 

Thursday 15th December 2016 at 1.45pm                        (number of tickets) 

Upper School (Years 5 and 6) 
Wednesday 14th December 2016 at 1.45pm                    (number of tickets) 

Thursday 15th December 2016 at 9.15am             (number of tickets) 

Thursday 15th December 2016 at 7.00pm                        (number of tickets) 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date ………………………………………………………………… 

 
  
  
  
 

Headteacher 
Mr Adam Samson BA (QTS) NPQH 

Godalming Junior School 
Hallam Road 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 3HW 

  
Tel: 01483 421597 

  
Email: info@godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

Website: www.godalming-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


